
 

 

 

 

December 13, 2023 

 

BSE Limited   
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers    
Dalal Street      
Mumbai – 400 001 
Scrip Code : 543243 

 
  

Dear Sir 

Sub: Reply to clarification sought on spurt in volume 

Ref: Letter No: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 472 

 

With reference to the clarification sought vide the captioned letter received from  BSE Limited through e-mail 

on December 13, 2023 pertaining to spurt in volume of the Bank’s scrip, we would like to inform that the Bank 

has been regularly & promptly intimating to the Exchanges all events & material information that have a 

bearing on operations/performance of the Bank including all price sensitive information that are required to 

be disclosed pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015.  

 

Further, we confirm that there is no Unpublished Price Sensitive Information (UPSI) pending to be disclosed 

to Exchanges as on this date. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Equitas Small Finance Bank Limited 

 

 

N Ramanathan  

Company Secretary   
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